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Following its investigation into the joint purchasing agreement signed by

Carrefour and Tesco, the Autorité de la concurrence received commitment

proposals from the two groups redefining the scope of their cooperation on

own-brand labels.

It publishes them on the Autorité website to gather comments from interested

third parties.
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